
 
 
Students have access to all courses in computer science and maths offered in English and 
which are listed in the catalogue. Catalogue 23/24 is not available but you can find the 
22/23 catalogue here, the courses do not change much from one year to another.  
 
Undergraduates can only take undergraduate courses. They are also limited to a maximum of 
30 credits. 
 
(Info received by email 23/02/2023) 

 

https://dauphine.psl.eu/fileadmin/mediatheque/international/course_catalogue/COURSE_CATALOGUE_01.pdf

